

SOS CHILDREN'S VILLAGES GREECE

To the President and the Members of ELPIDA

Athens, April 28th, 2014

Dear President, Dear Members, Great friends and supporters,

We wish to thank most sincerely each one of you personally for your continuous donations of clothing and shoes for the children we are supporting not only in Crete through our Social Center but also and for the other children living in the SOS Children's Villages Greece.

People like you make the difference for those children in need and especially because your help and support has been endless and overwhelming and cannot be measured with words.

We would like to honestly thank you for your ongoing strong efforts, love, care and kind thoughts for the SOS Children's Villages Greece and the children in our care and we hope that you will continue to help our children.

Please accept the thankfulness of our Board of Directors, a big "thank you" from our SOS Mothers and coworkers and much love from our children for the support and trust with which you have embraced our work.

Yours sincerely

George Protopapas
National Director

Καρ. Σερβίας 12-14 105 62 Αθήνα Τ. 210 33 13 661-3 F. 210 32 26 652

Γρηγ. Παλαμά 8 546 22 Θεσσαλονίκη Τ. 2310 226 644 F. 2310 282 844 ΣΩΜΑΤΕΙΟ ΕΙΔΙΚΑ ΑΝΑΓΝΩΡΙΣΜΕΝΟ ΩΣ ΦΙΛΑΝΘΡΩΠΙΚΟ



Kar. Servias 12-14 105 62 Athens, Greece T. 210 33 13 661-3 F. 210 32 26 652

Gr. Palama 8
546 22 Thessaloniki, Greece
T. 2310 226 644 F. 2310 282 844
MEMBER OF SOS KINDERDORF INTERNATIONAL